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From: Marg and Tony Collins - -
Sent: Saturday, 11 May 2019 7:33 AM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox
Subject: Re distribution boundaries Butler

We wish to put our abjection forward to putting a district north of Butler into a country seat for sake of convince.
Shouldn’t we be looking at creating a NEW electorate where the population expansion in the next few years will
increase by some considerable numbers. Is the commission taking the easy way out of solving the problem?.

Regards
Anthony and Margaret Collins
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